
Dear members of the board— 

IMO, The Mendocino County Fire Safe Council is doing an admirable job of educating people in 

our County about what they can do to make their properties fire safe, what to pack and how to 

prepare for evacuation. Were it not for this consistent voice offering tips, advice, and expert 

guidance I would not be as prepared for wildfire as I am today. The Council has hosted radio 

interviews with experts, run informative spots on radio, and offers a constant reminder that we 

live in a fire-prone area and must be prepared. I encourage you to fully fund this very useful and 

effective organization. 

 

Best wishes —Suzanne 

 

 

--  

Suzanne Pletcher 

 


